
From: Connie Beck [mailto:holisticgardener@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2012 8:51 AM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy; ca52dhima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; 
carldemaio@sandiego.gov; Mayor Sanders; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 
sherrilightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; 
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; jdale@ci.santee.ca.us; jminto@ci.santee.ca.us; jryan@ci.santee.ca.us; 
rvoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; rmcnelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; 
senator.kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov 
Subject: Quail Brush Project “CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03" 
 
I heartily oppose this project.  This is inappropriate siting for near a residential community.  In addition, 
this land is designated as open space.  Why is changing it to industrial even being considered?  Also, why 
would we want to create an eyesore for an outdated method of generating energy.  Why not put the 
same money into solar or wind generated power?  The fact that this land sits near Mission Trails Park, 
which is heavily used by the public, is enough to justify dumping this inappropriate project. 
 
This whole project is a BAD idea! 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Connie Beck Crusha 
1077 Vista Madera Lane 
El Cajon, CA 92019 
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